UPDATE ON FLY TIPPING IN WEST LOTHIAN

The Panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Head of Operational Services providing an update on fly-tipping
across West Lothian including the results of the recent Scottish
Government consultation on The National Litter and Fly-Tipping Strategy.

It was recommended that the panel:-

1. Notes the results of the Scottish Government consultation on the
National Litter and Fly Tipping Strategy review.

2. Notes the current statistics and associated costs of fly tipping in
West Lothian.

3. Notes the current arrangements for enforcement, partnership
working and campaigns to reduce fly tipping in West Lothian.

Decision
1. To note the terms of the report; and

2. To request that officer's include in future Nets reports to Local Area
Committee meeting updates on the deployment and effectiveness
of the mobile CCTV units.



